Fairview Daycare,

We are writing this letter to extend our sincere gratitude toward you and your staff. While we are away
at our jobs, our children are in your care. While this is unnerving to admit, the fact is, you spend more
hours with our children during the week than we get to. However, we can honestly say that the
Fairview Daycare is the next best thing to being with us. Our daughter begs to go to “school”, as she
calls it. '

All staff members were very understanding and kind to us as we struggled with leaving our child with
people we knew very little about. [t didn’t take long however, for us to start seeing habits our daughter
was picking up at school. These habits included, how to go up and down stairs, praying before meals,
using please and thank you, and the words to many silly songs. These behaviors were enough to ease
our minds about where we sending our child every day. As child two came along, were very pleased
with the seamless transition we experienced with the daycare. All staff members have been more than
accommodating us and our children.

We are so fortunate to have people who care for our children as we would. As parents who are in the
working world we know that many times work, especially the kind that you and your staff do daily, goes
without recognition. | hope that this letter confirms that what you and your staff are doing is beyond
praiseworthy. Fairview Missionary Church Daycare is a true blessing to the community and the people it
serves. You and your staff go beyond expectations and genuinely care for our children. As parents, we
could not ask for anything more. Please know that you are extraordinary people and you have a true
gift, a gift from God himself, and your servitude does not go unnoticed.

Our hope is that this letter will lift spirits and confirm what you probably already know. Nevertheless,
sometimes it is good to hear it from others, especially those you serve.

With appreciation,



